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September 9th 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A short letter to share with you some of the resources that we have used with the children today to 
remember and pay our respects to The Queen. 
 
A new tab ‘The Queen’ has been temporarily added to our website. You will find links to online 
books of condolences. You will also find links to resources we have used with the children, in case 
these are of use to you at home. Over the period of mourning, we will add more resources to this 
page as they become available.  
 
As it stands, there are no plans for school closures and school will remain open as normal. If this 
changes, we will let you know as soon as we are able. 
 
One of our children said at the end of our assembly this morning, “The Queen really demonstrated 
all of our school Christian Values: courage, humility, wisdom, compassion and perseverance.”   
 
Rest in Peace, Your Majesty.  

 

Thomas Moore, 

Headteacher 
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